
From: Young, John
To: Westlake-Power, Barb; Dodge, Zack; Masse, Paul
Subject: Community Services Committee Meeting June 19
Date: Friday, June 08, 2012 2:57:17 PM

Brenda Westlake,
The Fanshawe Student Union would like to request delegation status for the upcoming CSC

Meeting on June!9th in regards the topic of Amplified Sound and Hours of Operation of
Special Events.
The FSU would strongly support Option B of the allowable sound/decibel level at special
events which would increase decibel levels to no exceed a sound pressure of 100 decibels
beyond 30m from the front edge of the stage and 5 peak/crescendos.
We would also ask that this committee support extending the hours of operations of
special events past the current end time of 11:00 pm. Our members (students at Fanshawe
College) have a totally different time clock in attending special events. Normally young
people do not begin to go our until well after 9 pm, the majority arriving at  outdoor
festivals closer to 10:00 pm, festival programmers constantly have this problem appealing
to this demographic. By the time students get settled at the festival or special event it is
finishing and they would be prepared to stay for a few more hours. We also respect the
citizens that live in the area of some festivals so we would support Option B as outlined by
the staff in their report to the committee of changing the hours to have special events
close at Midnight instead of 11 pm.
 
Sincerely
John b. Young
Operations Manager
Fanshawe Student Union
519.453.3720 x 223
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